ANTHONY AND MARY SPADAFORA

MARCH 1, 2016. ,

RE: SUBJECT PROPERTY: 2605 BINBROOK ROAD EAST(GLANBROOK).

TO:  CITY OF HAMILTON _ : .
IDA BEDIOUI ;
LEGISLATIVE CO-ORDINATOR

" OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE

GENTLEMEN,

WE ARE AGAINST THE PROPOSAL OF BUILDING A 3 STOREY BUILDING WITH GROUND FLOOR
COMMIERICAL FOR THE FOLLOWING REASONS.

1. IT WILL LOWER THE VALVE OF THE HOUSE.

2.IT'IS AN INVASION OF PRIVACY. YOU CAN NOT HAVE A BARBECUE IN PRIVACY WITHOUT
HAVING SOMEBODY LOOKING OVER HEAD.

3. TRAFFIC WILL BE SO CONGESTED ON SOUTHBROOK DR. AND BIN BROOK RD. THATIT WOULD
CREATE A NIGHTMARE. ’

THANK YOU, .“
TONY SPADAFORA. o




